
Norwalk Historical Commission 
City of Norwalk 

Aug 28, 2019 – CANCELLATION 
RESCHEDULED for Sept 11, 2019 

 
 
 

 
Please note that the regular monthly meeting of the Historical Commission scheduled for August 28, 2019 has 
been CANCELLED.  A SPECIAL MEETING will take place on Weds, September 11, 2019 at 7pm at Mill Hill.  Agenda 
to follow. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Suzanne Betts 
Chair, Norwalk Historical Commission 
 

 

 


